
Hi Chris
I have my hat on as Rotarian at the moment  - we have a tree planting day at Uki on this coming Sunday 18 March starting at 9 am and I thought I'd just put it out there in case you have any students who might be interested in coming along.  Matt Blore from TSC and Eddie Roberts are co-ordinating the tree planting for us. This is a Rotary goal from the current Rotary International President  "for every club to plant at least one tree for each member between now and
World Earth Day on 22 April 2018”.
We will be concentrating on planting in one of the areas devastated by the 2017 flood.
I can send more details if you think anyone would be keen to come along.
RegardsMary-Ann Thackray
Mary-Ann Thackray
Parish Business Manager
Sacred Heart Catholic Parish Murwillumbah
E: shpmbah@norex.com.au
P:  02 6672 1118 
F:  02 6672 5938
M: 0413 277 700
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